
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 4, 2021  

To: House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources; others 

Re: I Support [HB 2786] ... 

[HB 2786] has been needed for several years if not decades. 

Family-scaled meat producers create; more rural economic opportunities, additional market share, 

competition and is basically, the American way of supporting family-scaled farms. 

There is too much travel and butchering time to have meat inspected by USDA inspectors. These "barriers" 

need to be eliminated to; enable and facilitate family-scaled meat production to be more affordable and 

easier to serve growing local markets. 

Thank-you for your support of the family farmers! 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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